
 
 

 

 

  

 
 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2020-07-01-073 
 

TO         :   ALL COMPONENT SOCIETIES, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS, SUB-   
                      SPECIALTY SOCIETIES, AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES 
 
DATE         :  JULY 1, 2020 
 
SUBJECT  :  VALIDITY EXTENSION OF REGISTRATION WITH NPC 

 
Greetings from the Philippine Medical Association! 

 

We would like to relay to you the announcement made by the National Privacy 

Commission with regard to the online registration system, as follows: 

 

“In light with the exigencies brought about by the COVID-19 pandemic, the 

NPC Registration System will be available on 4 January 2021.  In this regard, the NPC 

is extending the validity of existing registrations of Personal Information Controllers 

(PICs) and Personal Information Processors (PIPs) until 7 March 2021.” 

  

This extension also includes those individual medical practitioners who registered with 

the NPC.  

 

For your information and guidance.  Thank you! 

 
 
 
MS. JEHAN ANGELES-MANGAHIS 
Executive Director/Data Protection Officer 
 
Noted by: 
 
 
 
RICARDO A. BATAC, MD   JOSE P. SANTIAGO, JR., MD 
     Secretary General         President 


